

Intergroup Meeting Minutes
19 th St
December 1, 2016

Meeting started at 6:33

Karen read the traditions

New Reps: Chalie from Stay Alive Group, Pam S from BBE ast alt rep Mike Anderson BBE, Walt New group YANA, Walt Harrisburg Men's group

Treasure report, See copy of report John cannot be treasurer, tempory/ treasurer need Tom is not moving till Dec 15th discussion about getting checks cashed, John can still make deposits, Renea will go with John Jesse will be new treasurer and will take care of the checks deposited and written. Also talked about getting an estimated budget for committee by 2/1/17 Also talked about getting a budget for Intergroup

Chairperson report Not much to report read letter from Hershey group since they aren' happy the way money is spent, Renea read the letter.

Central office Chelsea reports we need a phone that works, will set up grasshopper app. Needs volunteer sheets in binder with binder Ken motioned to get a phone, motion passed.

Sobriety news Karen reported she moved to Lancaster and will still be with sobriety news onlym, possibly any info send to AAHarrisburg.org. Karen will updat all info on the fly Phase 2 is literature forms, almost complete, archives, she spoke wit technology council, since names of members are there she doesnt want on website. Website looks wonderful!

Public Information Brett reported next meeting is December 17 at JFT at 12 noon, welcomes all input for p/i

Corrections See report, they are working on Bridging the Gap for local prisons

Treatment Centers Chris reported mailing out envelopes this week, bb and literature is ok, need volunteer for concept 90 2nd Thursday at 7:30 of every month in the little room will be rotating all liasons see Chris or be at the Thursday meetings

Activities Amanda will take over as chair, Renea wil give her help

Unity Committee Parker reported there are 7 requests for presentations. Need people to do presentations telling people what we do with "all our money" pleple dont know what intergroup does the 15th is their next meeting

District 36 Norm reported had elections and new panel, Paul M is the DCM, Ailicia ADCM, Julie B is secretary and Bob R is Treasurer. Committee will join with unity hopefully. Karen suggested to add info to website.

Archives no report

Cumberland Valley Intergroup No report

AI Anon No report

Literature Albert reported literature has 2 new committee members, Joyce and Diane
Also presented literature report

Old Business Inventory on 1/21/2017 11:00 am Flyer is on the website Direct homegroups to website

New Business Parker reported a Christmas party at 5th and bridge on the 18th AI reported new alt intergroup rep for BBW

Norm reported we need an email to participants and ask for corrections during meeting. Karen will update the committee link

Treasurer should have a back up which is the chairperson. Renea and Jesse will go to the bank
Chris requested an alternate treasurer and change the bi-laws motion passed for alternate treasurer
Chris will alter bi-laws add ammendment . Chris questioned why we do elections in February don't really know that answer, Why only a one year committment?

Meeting closed 7:35